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Dear Parents & Guardians
As you may know, there have been some changes in staffing in our school recently. On May 14th, Niamh Morrisey will return from maternity leave and take on the role on HSCL teacher.
Education is very much a partnership between home and school and I would like to thank all parents and guardians for your continued support.  The door is always open in Franner, if you need anything, please come and talk to us.
Kind Regards,
Conor Doyle 
(Acting Principal)

[image: ]Waiting for School
As you know the school doors open at 9am. Boys cannot be left unsupervised outside of the school before this time as we cannot take responsibility for them before 9am.  We thank everyone for their cooperation with this to keep all of our children safe.
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Defibrillator  
We would like to thank the Parents Association and all of those who support their work in the school.
At the moment the Parents Association are busy fund-raising for a defibrillator for the school. A bag-packing day is being organised for Saturday, May 26th in the Ashleaf Shopping Centre in Crumlin and volunteers are needed to help on the day. 
If you can take the time to help, please contact the HSCL teacher on 0868075204, any member of the Parents Association or leave your name and number in the office.
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Spare Uniforms3rd May 2018

Do you have any spare school trousers, shirts, ties, tracksuits, etc. that are in good condition?  If so, we always need spare uniforms and would be really grateful if you could send them in.


Community Employment Scheme Worker Needed
[image: ]Our hugely successful Breakfast & Homework Club is looking for an additional CE Scheme Worker to join the team.  If you would like some more information on the position, are interested in this work and think you may qualify for the scheme please contact the HSCL teacher on 0868075204, hscl.francisst@gmail.com or leave your details in the office.


Parents’ Garda Vetting
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Parents play a huge role in supporting school life in our school and schools across the country.  To have parents who could support with school events and trips we are looking for a group of parents who would be willing to complete Garda Vetting to help out in the school on occasion.  
If you would be willing to do this please contact the HSCL teacher on 0868075204 or leave a message in the office
[image: ]Dad’s Football 
Congrats to the ‘Franner Dad’s Army’ who gave a good show at the recent dad’s football tournament in St. Catherine’s. The results were mixed but the kids were proud as punch of their team.
Training for next year is due to start in the coming days!

Some Important Dates
Friday May 4th – School Closes for 1 week
Monday May 14th – School Reopens

Thursday May 17th – Confirmation 11am
School Closes at 12.30pm
Homework Club runs from 12.30pm–2pm

Fri May 25th – School Closed (Referendum)

Sat May 26th – Bag-Packing Ashleaf S.C.

June 4th – School Closed (Bank Holiday)

Thurs June 7th- Franner’s Fittest Families

Friday June 8th – Sports Day

Tuesday June 26th - End of Year Ceremony

Friday June 29th 12.00pm – School Closes for summer holidays
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